



OFFICE OF CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTIONAL SUPPORT Career and Technical Education Team Room 315 EB Albany, New York 12234 (518) 486-1547; FAX: (518) 402-5114 www.emsc.nysed/cte/

February 21, 2007

Mr. Edward Stores Superintendent of Schools Dalton Nunda CSD 13 Mill Street Nunda, NY 14517



Re:

Certification of Technology Plan Review/Approval

Dalton Nunda CSD

Plan Approval Expires June 30, 2010

Pursuant to the requirements of the FCC's E-rate program under the Schools and Libraries Universal Service Support Mechanism

Dear Mr. Stores:

Thank you for providing a copy of your institution's technology plan for review pursuant to the requirements of the Schools and Libraries Universal Service Support Mechanism (commonly known as "E-rate") program.

The technology plan you provided appears to include all the basic planning components required under the E-rate program as set forth by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). As such, you may consider receipt of this letter as confirmation that your technology plan has been approved by an "authorized organization" as required. This certification applies only to the approval of this technology planning document for purposes of your E-rate application.

Although the basic structure of your technology plan has been approved, please be reminded that E-rate rules require a level of consistency between technology plans and E-rate funding requests that was not subject to review under our approval process.

Best wishes for successful approval of your application for E-rate discounts.

Sincerely,

Konrad Raup Team Leader

Gorrod Raug

cc: Camille J. Sorenson

REC'D FEB 2 6 2007